
Oquirrh Elementary General PTA Meeting Minutes 
April 3. 2024 

 
Members in attendance: Ashley Heber, Melissa Baker, Susan Ah-Sha, Ron Kelly, Connie Day, Jen Ludlow 
 
PTA President Ashley Heber called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m. 
 
Minutes from last meeting were reviewed by Ashley Heber. 
 
Staff/Teacher appreciation will take place May 6-10. Jen Ludlow will take Monday and Thursday of that week 
to help everyone feel appreciated. PTA will take Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday. Gifts for all teachers and 
staff will be passed out after school on Friday of that week.  
 
We discussed 6th Grade Memory activity. PTA will talk with 6th grade teachers to confirm but we’re thinking a 
teachers/staff vs. 6th grade kick ball game with treats afterward would be fun. Whatever is decided will take 
place sometime during the last week of school. 
 
Field day will also be the last week of school. We will need many parent volunteers to make this a fun and 
successful event. Volunteers can contact their child’s teacher if they’d like to help. 
 
Battle of the books is coming up! We need to get final number of Battle of the Books teams so we can get 
battles organized. Ashley will email one of the leaders of B.O.B. to get that information. Parents are welcome to 
help with battles during the day of the first battles. 
 
We will be using the art work from the mural that was painted on the gym wall as our school t-shirt next year. 
Jen will email Ashley the original artwork so we can start working on getting shirts ready for back to school 
night. 
 
S.T.E.A.M.  Night will be April 25. All students will receive a free book. Books will be partially provided by 
PTA, partially by Jen Ludlow and partially from leftover Battle of the Books supplies. There will also be a Buy 
One Get One Free Scholastic Book Fair this night. PTA will help by providing part of the snack that will be 
provided that night. 
 
 
President Heber thanked all for coming and the meeting adjourned at 2:11 p.m. 
Prepared by Ashley Heber--PTA President 


